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FISCAL IMPACT STATEMENT

PROPOSED INTRO. NO: 142-A

COMMITTEE: Sanitation and Solid
Waste Management

TITLE: A local law to amend the
administrative code of the city of New York,
in relation to a paint stewardship pilot
program.

SPONSORS: Council Member Ferreras and
The Speaker (Council Member Quinn)
and Council Members Brewer, Comrie,
Dickens, Dromm, Fidler, James,
Koslowitz, Lander, Lappin, Mark-
Viverito, Palma, Recchia, Reyna,
Seabrook, Van Bramer, Williams, Rose,
Nelson, Gennaro, Koppell, Levin, White
and Chin

SUMMARY OF LEGISLATION: The bill would require the Department of Sanitation to
establish a voluntary paint recycling program, whereby paint manufacturers and
distributors, along with retailers that sell paint, could voluntarily participate in the
collection and recycling of unused paint. The Department would be required to provide
advice and guidance to businesses that wish to participate in this program. The
Department would help craft strategies for reducing the amount of paint in the waste
stream and promoting the use of post-consumer paint, and would disseminate information
about options for recycling unused paint.

EFFECTIVE DATE: This local law shall take effect immediately.

FISCAL YEAR IN WHICH FULL FISCAL IMPACT ANTICIPATED: 2012

FISCAL IMPACT STATEMENT:

Effective
FY11

FY Succeeding
Effective FY12

Full Fiscal
Impact FY12

Revenues (+) $0 $0 $0

Expenditures (-) $0 $100,000 $100,000

Net $0 ($100,000) ($100,000)

IMPACT ON REVENUES: This bill will have no impact on revenues.



IMPACT ON EXPENDITURES: This bill will have an impact of $100,000 in FY 2012 and
$100,000 in outyears.

SOURCE OF FUNDS TO COVER ESTIMATED COSTS: General Fund

SOURCE OF INFORMATION: City Council Finance Division

ESTIMATE PREPARED BY: Jonathan Rosenberg, Deputy Director
Michael Strasburg, Legislative Financial Analyst

HISTORY: On April 14, 2010, Proposed Intro. 142-A was introduced by the Council and
referred to the Committee on Sanitation and Solid Waste Management. On April 26,
2010, the Committee held a hearing regarding this legislation, which was then laid over.
On July 29, 2010, the full Council will vote on Proposed Intro. 142-A

DATE SUBMITTED TO COUNCIL: April 14, 2010


